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Subject: Measures to prevent the closure of the steelworks in Terni

The steelworks in Terni belongs to the German multinational Thyssen Krupp and is one of the most 
important in Europe.

The group has indicated that it wants to close the plant, which is the only one in Italy producing 
electrical steel.

For these reasons, can the Commission make every possible endeavour to safeguard this highly 
specialised industrial sector, which provides jobs for thousands of workers, one thousand of whom - if 
we include those in related industries - risk losing their jobs. 


